
 

Memorandum 19-088 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MAY 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM CITY COUNCIL TO GOVERNOR DUNLEAVY, SENATOR STEVENS, 
AND REPRESENTATIVE VANCE RE: EFFECTS OF LINE ITEM VETOES ON THE 
HOMER COMMUNITY 

Councilmember Aderhold has proposed the attached letter be sent to Governor Dunleavy, Senator Stevens 
and Representative Vance regarding effects of line item vetoes on the Homer Community.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the attached letter. 


